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We held our Year 11 Awards Evening and belated Prom on the 1st October. It was so lovely to 

welcome back the Class of 2021 to celebrate their achievements and see them enjoying 

reconnecting with their classmates.  

We are so proud of their exceptional hard work and resilience, reflected in amazing academic 

outcomes awarded through the Teacher Assessed Grade process. Just as important were the 

certificates and prizes recognising students’ Linton Learner attributes.  

Our current Year 11 students are also demonstrating great care and responsibility as they prepare 

for their Year 11 mock exam series this month. There remains a great deal of uncertainty for our 

young people about how the academic year will unfold. Nevertheless, they are applying themselves 

with great focus and fortitude.  

We’ve also spent the last month welcoming new, prospective families to the school. We hosted 550 

visitors at our Open Evening and enjoyed visiting our cluster primary schools to meet Year 6 

students. Members of the College community may be interested in the online Open Evening 

materials that we have on our website, including a virtual tour recently recorded by a drone. The 

video really captures our expansive site and great facilities.  

Our school lettings have really increased over recent months, including the school hall being used for 

a wedding. It is great to see members of the community making use of the school out of hours for 

events as well as clubs and adult learning. Rooms can be booked for use for parties and other 

activities via our school hire website (www.schoolhire.co.uk/cambridge/linton-village-college). The 

College benefits from the income from lettings and is able to invest this money back into school 

facilities.  

Another fundraising highlight of the year will have also taken place by the time of publication. The 

sponsored walk is a great opportunity for collective exercise and fancy dress as well as sponsorship.  

We are currently recruiting for new committee members and volunteers to support The Friends of 

LVC. Please contact our current chair, Nicola Tudge, via reception@lvc.org if you would like to get 

involved.  
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